

ĐỀ THI GIỮA HỌC KÌ 1 – ĐỀ SỐ 02
MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 7 ILEARN SMART WORLD

LISTENING

Exercise 1: Listen to two friends talking about movies. Fill in the blanks with suitable words.

Name of the movie	Kind of movie	Time
Mr and Mrs Jones	action	3:00 PM
War Games	(1) _____	2:45 PM
Robot 2075	(2) _____	1:00 PM
(3) _____	romantic comedy	4:45 PM
Midnight Moon	(4) _____	12:00 PM 2:30 PM (5) _____ PM

LANGUAGE FOCUS

Exercise 2: Circle the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others’.

6. A. always B. education C. today D. answer
7. A. hardly B. paper C. population D. maybe
8. A. occasion B. major C. argue D. nation
9. A. markets B. mentions C. thinks D. lasts
10. A. frameworks B. decades C. presentations D. persuades

Exercise 3: Choose the correct answer.

11. We brought our oven to my grandmother’s house and she uses it to _____.
A. collect stickers B. play video games C. make vlogs D. bake cakes
12. Let’s meet in front of the _____ at 6 PM. We’ll buy tickets and some popcorn together.
A. market B. movie theater C. amusement park D. sports center
13. There is a new _____ in our neighbourhood. How about playing volleyball there on Saturday?
A. ice rink B. theater C. sports center D. water park
14. I can’t find my glasses anywhere! - You put them _____ the sofa _____ the living room.

A. on - in . B. in front of - on C. between - and D. in - on

15. It's 12 AM already! Go back to your bed, you _____ stay up late!

A. do . B. are . C. should D. shouldn't

16. Remember to _____ after lunch. You need to eat something before taking it.

A. get some sleep B. take vitamins C. take your medicine D. keep warm

17. Mandy usually _____ with us on Friday afternoon.

A. go swimming B. doesn't swim C. swims D. goes swim

18. _____ is the slow and sad music. It started as African-American folk songs.

A. Blues B. RnB C. Rock D. Pop

19. Whose instruments are these? - These are Jack's and over there is _____ guitar.

A. my B. me C. myself D. mine

20. Lily's voice is beautiful and sweet. She should take part in a _____.

A. fair B. talent show C. fun run D. concert hall

Exercise 4: Correct the underlined mistake in each sentence below.

Sentences	Correction
21. I love rock music. I <u>doesn't</u> like jazz and blues.	_____
22. He <u>think</u> getting enough sleep is very important to stay healthy.	_____
23. This Saturday, we <u>visit</u> our uncle in Da Nang city.	_____
24. <u>Is</u> she often eat lots of fast food and rarely exercise?	_____
25. What kind of music <u>are</u> you like listening to?	_____

=READING

Exercise 5: Read the passage, and then choose the best answer A, B or C.

Do you like movies?

Hi! My name is Marco. Do you like movies? I do. I like movies very much. Everyone in my family likes movies too. My family watches movies in different ways. Sometimes we go to the cinema to watch movies. Sometimes we watch movies at home. When we watch movies at home, we see them on DVDs. We also watch movies from the Internet. My favourite movies are action movies. I like exciting things and action movies are exciting. My sister likes to watch movies, too. She does not like the same kind of movies that I like. She likes movies that are funny. My father likes to watch movies about real things and real people. These kinds of

movies are called **documentaries**. My mother is different from all of us. She likes all kinds of movies. Last week we watched an old movie. It was called "The Sound of Music." It was about a family living in Austria. They were very good singers. In the movie, the mother died. The father and the children needed a new mother. The family was also in some danger. At the end of the movie the family was safe and they got a new mother. I liked the movie because it had a happy ending.

26. What are Marco's favourite movies?

- A. action movies B. cartoons C. documentaries

27. Marco's family don't watch movies _____.

- A. in the cinema B. from the Internet C. in their friends' house

28. What is "documentary movie"?

- A. It's funny and exciting
B. It is about science in the future
C. It is about real things and real people

29. When did Marco's family watch the movie named "The Sound of Music"?

- A. last night B. last week C. last month

30. Why did Marco like "The Sound of Music"?

- A. because it's an action movie
B. because he likes music
C. because it had a happy ending

Exercise 6: Complete the reading passage. Write ONE suitable word in each blank from the box.

should	cycling	strength	gradually	exercise
--------	---------	----------	-----------	----------

Along with jogging and swimming, cycling is the best all-round forms of (31) _____. It can help to increase your (32) _____ and energy, giving you a stronger heart. You don't carry the weight of your body on your feet when (33) _____. It is also a good form for people with a pain in your feet or your back. You should start this hobby (34) _____. Doing too quickly can have bad effects. You should cycle twice or three times a week. If you find you are in pain, you (35) _____ stop and take a rest.

WRITING

Exercise 7: Unscramble the sentences.

36. shouldn't / too / video games. / play / You / much/

37. tomorrow? / What/ Mandy / we / time / are / meeting

38. afternoon. / this / are/ friends / baseball / playing / My / Saturday

39. coins / has / brother / of / collection / My / and stamps. / a

40. do / What / to / I / should / healthier? / become

-----THE END-----